
 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
5th October 2016 
 

Apologies  
Lesley. M and Nick. T 
 
Minutes and Matters Arising 
Internet Banking needs to be set up. 
 
Chairman  
Polo Refereeing courses have been applied for but with no response from North West & 
Central office so attempts will now be made through British Canoeing. 
An e-mail has been sent to Stanton lakes thanking them from there support over last season 
and asking if lake will be available for next year. 
 
Secretary   
The club has received the renewal notice for the club Affiliation 
which is due before 14th November 2016 
 
Treasurer  
In the club Account as of this meeting is :- approx £4,500, plus savings of £1,000 and £1,200 
grant money. 
 
Vice Chairman  
Order for new club boats etc. via the grant has gone in to Leam boat centre who are 
awaiting delivery of some kayaks. 
Paddles are to be ordered. 
A quote for insurance is due within two days. 
A date to be sorted for working party at lake to Rack out one container and 
finish fence. 
Phil is going to write a policy to cover usage of club kit. 
 
Programme  
Monthly trips are on track and being well supported. 
River Dart trip has been closed for bookings as is now full. 
The new British Canoeing award system for Paddlesport leaders has been 
announced and the club has asked to be involved with B.C when this starts. 
Friends trips, posted as such, will not be allowed to use any club kit. 
Data protection needs a bit more clarification from British Canoeing. 
 



Paddlesport Development  
Club Activity Assistants awards – Hayley and Nikki 
are now both trained to coach individuals and task them to assist coaches 
on the lake. 
Martin. A and Dale are to develop a programme for 3* training. 
 
Membership secretary  
Membership now stands at 142 members. 
 
Communications  
Thee Hosting website needs renewing. 
On arrival of new kit bought through the grant photos will be taken and 
posted on website. 
Leaders documents will be posted under 'documents' on website. 
  
 
Polo Team 
The idea of an all female team has met with a great response so details will be sorted as to 
when and how this will happen. 
Outline permission has been given by the Pingles Leisure centre for the secure storage of all 
polo kit ie: boats, paddles, b.a's, helmets, balls and goals, - providing they are stored in a 
Box trailer. 
 
General 
NONE 
 
A.O.B  
 
Aylwyn is now a Level 2 coach. 
 
Date of next meeting 2nd – Ashby road Sports Club 7.30pm 
 
Meeting closed @ 10.13pm 
 
 


